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BY E-Mail 
 
July 5, 2019 
 
Ms. Jessie Malone 
Environmental and Regulatory Advisor 
Imperial Oil Limited 
100 5th Concession East 
Waterdown, ON L0R 2H1 
Jessie.m.malone@esso.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms.Malone:  
 
Re: Imperial Oil Limited (Imperial Oil) 

Waterdown to Finch Project Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2019-0007 

 
On June 24, 2019, the OEB received a letter from Bell Mobility Inc. (Bell) who is an 
intervenor in the OEB’s proceeding on Imperial Oil’s Waterdown to Finch Project 
Application. The Bell’s letter is attached to this correspondence and posted on the 
OEB’s web site.   
 
Bell requested that Imperial Oil provide specific information on the proposed pipeline 
installation route in MapInfo (TAB format). The OEB considers this information request 
to be akin to interrogatories and directs Imperial Oil to respond no later than August 6, 
2019, which is the date that the OEB set for interrogatory responses in Procedural 
Order No. 2.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Zora 
Crnojacki, Project Advisor, at 416-440-8104 or zora.crnojacki@oeb.ca.  
 
Yours Truly,  
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
Attachment:  Letter by Bell Mobility Inc. dated June 24, 2019 
C:  All the parties in the EB-2019-0007  

mailto:zora.crnojacki@oeb.ca

